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Monday 20th May 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

In celebration of Father's Day, our Reception classes are hosting a ‘stay and play’ event on Friday 14th June 

2024.  

We understand that Father's day is a celebration of important males in a child’s life and therefore we would 

like to give the children the opportunity to invite one significant male in their lives to join them in school. This 

could be Dad, Step-Dad, Grandad, an uncle, elder brother or other significant male.  

During this session, there will be the opportunity to engage in play with the children in their classroom 

environment and there will a small selection of refreshments available during this time. This session will begin 

at 8.45am and finish at 9:45am.  

We look forward to sharing this event with our children and our families.  

Please return your slip by Friday 7th June in order for teachers to prepare. Please note, each child is limited to 

invite one adult due to the space in the Reception classrooms.  

  

Many thanks and kind regards,  

The Reception Team 

 

 

Adult's name: _____________________________________ will be attending the celebration with  

Child's name: _________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


